Secretary’s Report

This past month I attended the Chamber Mixer at Juice and Grind in Lemoyne. Rob was there with me.  He promoted the concerts coming up. I spoke about our Halloween Party.  In conversations with other business owners I spoke about our annual campaign and directed them to our website to advertise with us.  Hoping some good comes from this. 

As for checking the mail. Checked it several times and had several returned annual campaign envelopes and responses from donors. Still have not seen any checks at this point. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Musetta was updated with both Tim Coleman and Tim Fisher put on Leave of Absence for this semester. All attendance is updated. 
